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From: Owczarski, Jim
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: FW: 1550 North Prospect Avenue
Date: Monday, February 29, 2016 3:39:23 PM


For the file, please?


Jim Owczarski, CMC
City Clerk
(414)-286-2998
http://milwaukee.legistar.com


-----Original Message-----
From: David Raasch [mailto:dvdvrsch@att.net]
Sent: Monday, February 29, 2016 12:44 PM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Cc: Owczarski, Jim
Subject: 1550 North Prospect Avenue


As residents of the Prospect Avenue neighborhood in which the Goll Mansion is located we are
concerned about the building proposed for the mansion property:


1. Will the developer guarantee that no irreparable damage will be done to the mansion as a result of
the two moves required for construction.
2. The mansion was situated on its place on the lot for a reason. Moving it would compromise the
original design.
3.  As proposed the apartment building as a backdrop to the mansion would be totally incongruent with
the historic character of the mansion.


The Goll Mansion is a part of the city's histyory. We would not like to lose it or see it diminished.   


respectfully submitted
Dr. & Mrs David L. Raasch
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